From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00310

Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 8:45:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00310

Thank you for your comments on the application of Big Rivers Electric Corporation. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00310, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00310 (ky.gov),

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 10:18 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00310

Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission,

Member-owners of Big Rivers need warm homes, affordable energy, clean air, and a safe
climate. We shouldn't keep investing in things when they no longer are effective or
affordable. Instead, Big Rivers could be planning to invest that extra money into programs
that help us have warmer homes, lower electric bills, and a safer climate, such as:

Energy efficiency programs to make our homes more comfortable, cheaper, and efficient
Rooftop solar

Virtual power plants

Battery storage that keeps the lights on

Payment options like Pay as you Save that make these programs accessible to those who
need them most.

The most needed families are the ones that are the most affected. Please, consider the
consequences to our future.

Sincerely,
Manuel Matos

Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory
process.



Sincerely,
Mr. Manuel Matos





